
 

 
 
Hello KXCG members, 

Were you thinking of spending more time in the community garden this year? Or 
would you like to volunteer your expertise or keen interest to keep the garden a 
vibrant functioning community? Members are always welcome to be a part of this 
inclusive community experience. We thought we’d keep you up to date with regular 
working bees and the next induction days-this weekend! Also a call out for 
volunteers to deepen their experience with the community garden.  
 
All members are welcome at the regular Working Bees in the Garden: 
Saturday from 9am  
Sunday from 4pm 
*To be varied if required by hot weather, in which case has been earlier on Sat & 
later on Sun. Changed working bee times will be communicated via WhatsApp.   
 
If you are a member and you’re yet to have an Induction, a brief introduction to the 
garden and OH&S.  
The next inductions are: 
Sat Feb 8th @ 9:30am 
Sun Feb 9th @ 4:30pm 
 
We also have a rotating Maintenance Roster Mon - Fri: If you’d like to be a part of 
daily maintenance which includes, checking the garden, watering, pest and plant 
management, compost and worm farm management. Often people buddy-up to 
share the duties. Let us know!   
 
We’d love to recruit volunteers for: 
 
Website content management: Our lovely website (square space cms) needs some 
love. We'd love to freshen up the content, update our header images or even add a 
new content section. 
https://www.kingscrossgarden.org/ 
Will you be our website wiz to keep it up to date and improve its current set up? We 
are happy to draft any content for you but if you also love writing website content, 
we’d love that too. 
 
We look forward to seeing you in the garden in 2020! ! 
Kylie-Ann  


